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TIMELY WARNING: FORT LAUDERDALE - DAVIE CAMPUS 

 OFFICE BURGLARIES 
 

This information is being released in accordance with the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of 
Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act. The Clery Act requires all colleges and 
universities that participate in federal financial aid programs to keep and disclose information 
about crime on and near their respective campuses, including timely warnings of crimes that 
may represent a threat to the safety of students or employees. 
 
Reported: Saturday/-05-22-2021/ 12:32AM 
 
Incident Location: MALTZ BUILDING AND SHEPARD BROAD COLLEGE OF LAW BUILDING 
 
Incident: Evidence of attempted forced entry into four offices in the Maltz Building and two 
offices in the Shepard Broad College of Law building are being investigated as burglaries by NSU 
Public Safety and Town of Davie Police. Incident occurred between 6:00 PM – 7:30 PM on 
05/21/21. 
 

Crime Prevention: Anyone with information on this incident should immediately call the Town 
of Davie Police at 954‐693‐8200 or the NSU Public Safety Department at 954‐262‐8999. 

• Always secure your valuables and personal belongings, including cell phones,  and other 
electronics, in a locked cabinet. Keep items of value out of sight and secured. Do not 
bring items of significant value to work and do not carry large sums of cash. If you 
cannot secure the items, carrying them with you is the best bet.  

• Carry the key to your file cabinets or desk drawer with you, or keep your keys in a 
secured area. 

• Turn off your computer at night or protect access to your personal or confidential 
information on your computer by using a password; you can "lock" your desktop when 
you step away from your computer for any length of time. 

• If you are alone and intending to remain in your office after normal office hours, please 
make sure someone knows you are there and that you are by yourself.  

• The NSU Public Safety Department provides safety escorts on campus and can be 
contacted 24/7 at 954‐262‐8999. 

• Shark Watch: report suspicious individuals or activity to the Department of Public Safety 
immediately.  
 

For additional valuable crime prevention information visit http://www.nova.edu/publicsafety 


